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Principal 
 
Ref.No.SAC/ALD/29/2021-27     Dated: 21 April 2021 
 

Notice 
Closure of Colleges due to Rising COVID Cases 

 
Dear Professors, Staffs and Students, 

 In accordance with the government notification No.EDN.7/2021/49 dated 

21st April 2021 declaring the closure of colleges with immediate effect till                   

3rd May 2021 due to rising COVID cases, the College shall remain closed 

accordingly till further government notification.   

Classes will continue to be held through online mode which will include 

assignments, tests and other activities as decided by the departments.  

Teachers who wish to make use of the college internet facilities and 

departmental computers and laptops at the campus to create and transmit online 

lessons and content are to contact the Principal to obtain his permission to do so.  

The Library and the non-teaching staffs will function at 50% capacity. The 

details of the shifts and work allocation will be given by the Principal at the 

earliest.  

 All are advised to observe precautions and follow the COVID 19 SOP 

fully. May God bless and keep one and all safe and secure throughout this hour 

pandemic period.  

Sincerely, 

Rev. Br. Dr. Albert L. Dkhar, 

Principal 


